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I have read the report of the advisory mission and agree with its principal
finding, i.e. that the scheme would have an adverse impact on the OUV of the
WHS and that a southern bypass should be further explored.
It would be a terrible idea to damage such a historical landmark in any way. 

Yours Sincerely,

Stephen Potter 




